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From: Barry Pearlman <peariman.barry@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 10:13 AM
To: Annie Murphy
Subject: A copy of note re: Cabrillo Lions

**#*¥¥CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown
senders or unexpected email ¥***

From: Barry Pearlman <pearlman.barry@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 5:20 PM
To: Becky Steinbruner <ki6tkb@yahoo.com>

Cc: Annie Murphy <Annie.Murphy@santacruzcounty.us>
Subject: Re: Including 1923 WWI Memorial Monument on Santa Cruz County Historic Inventory

****CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown
senders or unexpected

email ¥***

Hello Ms. Steinbruner-

Thank you for writing to the Historic Resources Commission regarding the World War One memorial in Aptos.

This item was placed on the January, 2023 Commission Agenda and was discussed as you requested.

Our Commission has a positive regard for the monument and appreciates the work of The Cabrillo Lions in choosing to
maintain the site. It currently has no historic designation but it was acknowledged that we would look favorably on an

application to become a recognized site if it was submitted.

We encourage your organization to file the DPR and proper forms for such an application. They can be found on the
County of Santa Cruz Planning Department Website.

Regards,
Barry Pearlman

Chair, Santa Cruz County Historic Resources Commission
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